
BEFORE THE COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD 
STATE OF COLORADO 

WITHDRAWAL OF NOTICE TO CONTEST INSTREAM FLOW APPROPRIATIONS FOR TERROR CREEK, 
HUBBARD CREEK, AND SCHAEFFER CREEK 

 

Ragged Mountain Water Users Association, North Fork Water Conservancy District and 

the Overland Ditch and Reservoir Company by the undersigned attorney, hereby withdraw 

their Notice to Contest the following proposed Instream Flow Rights issued as part of the 

January 30, 2015 notice: 

 

The ISF appropriations at issue are: Hubbard Creek; Terror Creek (both reaches); 

and Schaefer Creek.  

 
 

 

 Respectfully submitted this 26th day of June, 2015. 

 

 

      Clay and Dodson P.C. 

 

      /s/ Aaron R. Clay, #9666 

 

Served via email June 26, 2015 to Casey Shpall; Linda Bassi; Derek Turner; Roy Smith, John Mathewson, 
Jeffrey Candrian, Robert Harris, Matthew Dare, Polly Hays, Katherine Ryan, Susan Schneider, and clients 

 

 

Original signature in attorney’s file. 


